
From: David Giron david.giron@lacity.org
Subject: Sidewalks

Date: October 15, 2014 at 9:43 AM
To: steven@mediadistrict.org

Steve:

Marie and Marisol have mentioned to me that you are interested in the sidewalk conversation -- I am monitoring this item in Council, let me
know if you want to chat.

Thanks!

David

-----------------
WE NEED YOUR INPUT: TAKE THE SMALL BUSINESS SURVEY !

David Giron
Legislative Director
Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
213-473-7013 o
213-265-5952 c
213-473-7734 f

Find the Councilmember on Facebook, Twitter and YouTube!
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